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Congratulations!

Liz Hartley has been named Writing 
Fellow of the Year and Molly Bechert 
Tutor of the Year.  Both Liz and Molly 
were nominated by faculty members.  
Congratulations!

And thank you to all our graduating 
seniors for a job very well done.

Without your help, we’d not have a 
writing program on campus. Good 
luck “beyond the bubble” next year.
 
Update on Events at the Center

The Writing Center has been open 
since January 28 and will close for 
the spring semester on Sunday April 
27.  As of April 23, the total number of 
tutor appointments for the semester 
reached 356.  During the last two 
weeks of April reservations doubled 
from previous weeks.   

On-call Tutors, Exam Week and 
May Term

During exam week we have on-call 
tutors available.  Please contact them 
directly:

Bill Cable
   bill.cable@richmond.edu
Beth Jones
   beth.jones@richmond.edu
Amanda Rosenthal
   amanda.rosenthal@richmond.edu

During May term Emily Smith  and Bill 
Cable  will be on-call.  Please contact 
them at emily.smith@richmond.edu 
and  bill.cable@richmond.edu
 

On-call Tutor Request, Summer

We may need on-call help this 
summer. Please contact Marie Boylan 
(mboylan@richmond.edu) with your 
availability to tutor in the summer 
terms.
 
Going Abroad?

If you are going abroad in the 
upcoming academic year, note that 
we’ll keep you on our list for emails, 
including our newsletter. We welcome 
any dispatches from overseas about 
writing in the nations you visit. 

Call for Submissions for Future 
Newsletters

We would like to begin using this 
space as a forum for sharing and 
reflecting upon the process of 
helping peers with writing.  Please 
send any writings that could fall 
under this theme to Daniel Coudriet 
(dcoudrie@richmond.edu).  We plan 
to include these stories/accounts in 
future issues, hoping to foster further 
dialogue.   

Writing Center Sunday Tutoring

The Writing Center’s experiment 
with offering tutoring on Sunday 
evenings in the Library has proven 
to be a success and will continue 
to be offered during the 2008-2009 
academic year. 

Special Announcement for 103 
Faculty

Remember to contact Joe Essid 
(jessid@richmond.edu) if you do not 
yet have a copy of the latest edition 
of Writing Analytically. This will be 
our standard rhetoric text next year; 
the choice of a reader or selection of 
readings online is your own.  

All Faculty & Student-Employees

We need your preferences!  If you 
have not yet filled out a preference 
form for your fall 2008 assignment, 
please visit:

http://writing2.richmond.edu/wac/
studentpref.html (students)

http://writing2.richmond.edu/wac/
facultypref.html (faculty)

Have a photo, announcement, or 
idea for our next newsletter?

Please contact  Joe Essid at
jessid@richmond.edu or Daniel 
Coudriet at dcoudrie@richmond.
edu

Thanks for supporting Writing at 
Richmond!
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